
 

 

 
 

Date: February 14, 2019 

To: Trade Contractor – Supplier  

Attn: Estimating, Philip Casilio   

Re: Bank on Buffalo  
 7121 Niagara Falls Boulevard  
 Niagara Falls, New York 14304  
 
Dear Trade Contractor – Supplier:  
 
Please note that bids for this project are due Wednesday, February 20th at 1:00pm.  
 

Email inquiries to:  philc@casilioco.com 
Email bids to:   spowell@casilioco.com  
 
All bid documents (drawings, specifications, addenda) are available at casilioco.com after logging in to our 
contractor portal. If you have issues logging in, please contact Sydney Powell (spowell@casilioco.com) for 
assistance.  

 
  

 
 
 
Thank you, we look forward to hearing from you.  
 
 
 
Cordially,  
Philip Casilio  
Project Estimator  
Construction Services Group of Upstate New York, Inc.  
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